
 

  

 
 

 
  

 
 
 
  

Comber Rec Youth Player – NI Mascot 

Comber Rec 2005s players Harvey Kane 

recently won a competition to appear at 

Windsor Park as a NI Mascot for the recent 

friendly against Croatia.   

Harvey thoroughly enjoyed the experience 

and got some great photos of his 

experience.  A full write up can be found on 

our Facebook page!  
 
 

U13s WIN THE CUP!! 

On Saturday 17th December our U13s defeated 

Newhill FC at Solitude to win the SBYL 

Supplementary Cup.  Having only formed less 

than 3 seasons ago this was a great achievement 

for the young players and a fantastic experience 

for the boys playing at an Irish League ground. 

Well done to all of the U13s squad players who 

all played a part in the tournament. 

Thank you to all those who passed on messages 

of support for the team prior to the final! 

 

New Year’s Eve – Players vs Coaches 

On Saturday 31st December Comber Rec 

U16s will take on a select team made up of 

coaches and parents associated with the 

Youth Section. 

This is sure to be a fun event for everyone 

involved. 

The game kicks off at 11am at Park Way 

playing fields.  Thanks to Daniel Rosbotham 

for organising the event.  
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Vita Dental Care Sponsor 05s 

Special Thanks to Vita Dental Care (Comber) 

for kindly sponsoring our 2005s with new 

tracksuits.  Judy Haire (Vita Dental Care) 

recently attended the 05s training at 

Comber Leisure Centre to make the official 

presentation. 

 

Thank you to all of our Sponsors for your 
support in 2016! 

 

Fundraising Events Update 

Comber Rec Youth would like to thank all of 

our members and supporters for supporting 

recent fundraising events including the 

sponsored walk and club night. 

All money raised at these events will go 

directly to our Youth Teams and help with 

the purchasing of new equipment for our 

teams! 

Keep an eye out for more events in 2017. 
 

Merry Christmas… 

Comber Rec Youth would like to wish all of 

our young members, parents, coaches, 

committee members & supporters a very 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Football will return in the New Year and we 

wish all of our Youth Teams good luck 

heading into 2017! 
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